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NOTICE 

This is for the information of all newly admitted 1
st
 year students that the Induction Programme 

will commence on and from 22
nd

 October, 2021 Friday. On the first day the Orientation 

Programme will be held in virtual mode from 1.00 pm onwards. The other details including the 

schedule of the Induction Programme will be notified later.     

 

 

Dr. Smitadhi Ganguly 

          Principal in-Charge 
 


